
 

 

 

 

27 April 2021 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

School Photographs 

The school photographer will be in school on Wednesday 9 June 2021 to take class photos 

of the children. This year the photo session will include nursery children as well as the rest of 

the school. 

We will be using a slightly different style of class photo this year, which we hope will be to your 

liking. A sample of the type of photo we want to create is shown below. 

 

If you do not wish your child to be photographed, please let the office know in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tony Head 

Principal 

 


